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SDSL  Academic  Library  Webinar:  Copyright  Matters 
Academic  librarians  are  invited  to  join  the  South  Dakota  State  Library  for  the  webinar  “Copyright 
Matters.”  Librarians  Elizabeth  Fox  (Government  Documents  Librarian,  South  Dakota  State  University) 
and  Michael  Biondo  (Electronic  Resources  and  Scholarly  Communications  Librarian,  South  Dakota 

State  University)  will  lead  a  conversation  about  the  importance  of  copyright  on  Wednesday,  March  16 

at  2pm  CT.  The  session  will  be  offered  live  via  Zoom  and  will  also  be  recorded  for  later  access.  Those 

who  attend  the  webinar  can  earn  one  continuing  education  contact  hour. 

Those who are interested in attending can pre-register here: https://forms.gle/p81PxKdFizwTcvR67. 

https://forms.gle/p81PxKdFizwTcvR67
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About  SDSL 

The South Dakota State Library provides leadership for innovation 

and excellence in libraries and services to state government. 

800 Governors Drive, Pierre, SD,… library@state.sd.us 

6057733131 library.sd.gov 

The SDSL does not endorse any service or product listed in this newsletter. 
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